
 
 
 
 
  
Family of the Month for October 2024 Doreen Harr  
 
Doreen is in charge of our greeter program along with 
Sharon Younes. She was a guest for our Seminarian 
Luncheon for the priests last Spring. Her daughter is 
Also involved in the greeter program. Last year she  
gave a witness talk during our Lenten season talks 
How her Catholic faith has impacted her life. Both 
Doreen and her daughter were selected to have their 
feet washed this past Holy Thursday! 


